
On Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at 6:55 PM Kimberly Huelsman <khuelsman25@gmail.com> wrote:

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140), I am requesting access to video footage from Bus Route
08 serving Hilda Walker School. Specifically, I am requesting the PM route footage from Friday April 11th, 2025.

If the video is available electronically, I would prefer to receive a digital copy via email or another secure method. Please let
me know if there are any fees associated with processing this request before proceeding.

If any part of this request is unclear or if further clarification is needed, I would be happy to provide additional information to
help fulfill it promptly.

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Thank you for your assistance,
Kimberly Huelsman
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